

Dunkirk Primary and Nursery School

Highfields Campus Marlborough Street Dunkirk, Nottingham NG7 2LE Abbey Campus Lenton Boulevard Lenton, Nottingham NG7 2ET

Tel: 0115 9153273

Email: admin@dunkirk.nottingham.sch.uk Website: www.dunkirkprimary.com



PHOTOGRAPHIC AND VIDEO CONSENT

During your child's time with us we will gather information about them which we will use for various purposes. A privacy notice in relation to the use of information is available on the school website: www.dunkirkprimary.com



As a school we are very proud of the achievements of all our pupils, and we want to be able to celebrate these achievements within school and external organisations.



Child's name: Class name:

I am happy for school to use:	Yes	No
 Photographs of my child 		
Videos of my child		

I am happy for the information selected above to be	Yes	No
used:		
On internal screens which may also be viewed by visitors		
to the school		
On the school website and newsletter		
External brochures and publications		
On the school social media sites e.g. Twitter		

ARTSMARK SILVER



Sept of Creating



ou may change your mind in relation to any of the above at any time. to
withdraw your consent to any of the above, please write to
admin@dunkirk.nottingham.sch.uk

Parent / Carer Name:
Parent / Carer signature:
Date :

© Erasmus+